
November 2018 Newsletter 

Fayetteville Country Club   



CLUB NEWS 
Welcome New & Returning Members! 

John & Nancy Vitale 
Jeff & Kathy Farver 

Thomas & Jean Williams   
Jim Hays 

Jon & Mandie Byrd 
 

Special Notes:  90 Day Notice Required for all Resignations!    

Please note Section 9.8.1 of our Bylaws regarding Resignation:   

All resignations from the Club shall be in writing to the Secretary and shall not 
be accepted until all dues and obligations of such member have been paid.  
All members must give ninety (90) day notice of their intention to resign from 
the Club. 

Reminder of our Fall/Winter Dining Room Hours 
Tuesday: 

Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm   
Bar Closes at 7:00pm 
Wednesday-Saturday: 

Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm  
Dinner:  5:00pm-8:00pm   

Bar Closes at 8:00pm 
Sunday: 

Brunch-Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm  
Bar Closes at 7:00pm 

 

Happy Hour will be Tuesday-Sunday 4:00pm-6:00pm   



CLUB NEWS 
 

Christmas is right around 
the corner!   

This month you will notice there is a charge on your statement in the 
amount of $35.00.  The charge appears on every member’s account and 
will go toward our annual employee fund to be divided among our  
wonderful employees who serve you each and every day.  The             
employees will benefit greatly from this contribution.  Employees will 
receive their Christmas bonuses around the 1st of December. 
 

Please know that you have the option of removing the charge from your 
account by simply returning the form with your payment, via mail or 
email to kdeans@fayettevillecc.com by November 20th.  The amount 
can also be increased or decreased at your discretion.   
 

We hope that you will join the Board of Directors and support this       
effort.   
 

Thank you in advance for your support! 

Member Holiday Party 
Friday, December 7th at 8:00pm 

DJ & Photo Booth 
Chef’s Hors d’oeuvres & Pasta Bar 

Holiday Drink Specials 

$10 per person 
 

RSVP:  479.443.3131 / kdeans@fayettevillecc.com  



GOLF & GREENS 



GOLF & GREENS 
Notes from the Pro: 

We just finished the Chilirhea Event on Friday the 19th.  38 
brave teams fought through some pretty rough conditions 
for a good cause.   

Our 2018 WGA Women’s Stroke Play Champion is         
Elizabeth Dixon.  Congrats Elizabeth on your victory!   

Please note:  Driving Range Tee will be closed one hour 
before sundown, which is now 5:30PM. 

Remember the time changes on November 4th.  It is time 
to Fall Back, but Golf Season is still in full swing!  The golf 
course is as good as it has ever been, please come and 
check it out for yourself.   

Our last event for the year will be our Snow Ball Best Ball 
Grinch Team Golf Event the first week of December.  Stay 
tuned for more information on this. 

Thank you for a great 2018!                                                                             

                                                                   - Bill Agler, Golf Professional 

  

 

Last Stop 
Tour 
2018! 



GOLF & GREENS 



GOLF & GREENS 
Golf & Greens: 

The recent fall cool down has allowed us to turn our attention from mowing Bermudagrass 

to completing some other projects.  The first of which is switching out our old irrigation  

control system to a new system.  This new control system will allow for automatic            

adjustments based on current weather events.  We will also be able to make adjustments 

to programs from our office computer and even from our phone.  Not only will it be        

convenient and a time saver, the system will help us build programs to run our pump      

station at maximum efficiency for shorter periods of time resulting in energy savings and 

prolonging the life of the pumps.  In addition to water, energy and time savings, the system 

should allow us to provide more consistent playing conditions.  

Interestingly, while doing some digging to install the controller behind 9 tee, we found a 

horseshoe.  I would guess it has to be close to 100 years old at least.  The horseshoe will 

be nailed above the maintenance shop door.  I will keep you all informed of the good luck 

we encounter in the coming months. 

Next week we plan to begin installation of 

the power wire to number 2 green.  This 

will allow us to install a fan on that green to 

improve air circulation.  These fans are 

game changers on the greens where     

natural air circulation is limited.  This past 

summer was the first really hot and humid 

one we have experienced since installing 

the big fans on 3, 13, 14, and 15.  What a 

tremendous difference they made.  The 

fans helped to turn some of our most challenging greens into some of our best ones. 

Finally, make sure to try to make it to our golf forum on November 14.  This will be a great 

opportunity to share any thoughts about FCC golf and hopefully we can answer any    

questions you might have about what is going on with the course, tournaments, etc.  I hope 

to see you there. 

                                                            - Brandon Nichols, Golf Course Superintendent  



FOOD & BEVERAGE 
Thanksgiving To Go! 

We can help with your Thanksgiving Feast!              
Form is also attached in this 

email..  Deadline to order is     
Friday, November 16th! 



Chef’s Cravings: 

Happy Halloween!  Well you’re probably reading this after all the     
Halloween festivities at the club, but Happy Halloween anyway!  It is 
definitely one of my favorite times of the year because I’m into all the 
spooky stuff.  I’m a horror movie fan in general, but October gives me 
an excuse to binge watch all of the horror I can.  Really, anytime there 
are fall colored leaves on the ground, chances are I’m watching horror.   
 

In other news, it’s that time again to change up the menu.  We will be 
returning to a 2 page menu for dinner service which will include steaks, 
fish, pasta, and all that good stuff.  You will probably be seeing        
butternut squash around here for a while longer as it’s one of my       
favorites to over utilize during the season. 
  

My most important message this month is make sure you’re being  
sanitary because it is flu season as well as all those other bugs.  
Washing hands is key, I figured out the doctors weren’t lying when they 
told us that.  Stay clean, stay away from sick people, even if you love 
them.  You can quarantine your loved ones when they’re sick, trust me 
I do.  We will be very careful in the back of house as usual, but with 
extra caution during this season.                                    

                                                                                      - Chef Levi Zindl 

FOOD & BEVERAGE 

Chef’s Table 
Let Chef Levi create a menu for you and your guests                

while you sit back and watch all the action! 

$60 per person (includes wine pairings) 

Friday & Saturday evenings for 2-8 people. 

Call the office to check availability. 



FOOD & BEVERAGE 
Wednesday Family Pasta Night & Movie!   

Enjoy Chef’s buffet with salad, 2 types of pasta, 2 sauces & garlic bread!  

Stay for a movie & popcorn! 

$7.95 for Adults 

8 & Under Eat Free  

All little ones get to pick from the treasure chest! 

5:00pm-7:00pm / Movie at 6:30pm 

No Family Night on Wednesday, October 31st due to Halloween or  

November 21st Due to Thanksgiving  
 

Prime Rib Friday! 

Join us on Friday evenings for Chef’s Prime Rib Special! 

12oz Prime Rib,  

Choice of Salad or Cup of Soup,  

Starch & Vegetable 

$24.95 

5:00pm-8:00pm 
 

Sunday Brunch is the 1st Sunday of Each Month! 

Come out for Chef Levi’s delicious Brunch Buffet! 

Sunday, November 4th 

$15 Adults 

$6 Children 5-12 years 

4 & Under Eat Free 

11:00am-2:00pm 
 

Reservations are Required for the above events.   
Please call 479.443.3131   



FOOD & BEVERAGE 
Bring the kids out to eat!                                

8 & Under eat Free!   

Eat healthy & receive FCC 
Bucks!  Redeem those Bucks 

for Prizes from our          
Treasure Chest! 



SPECIAL EVENTS 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 



SPECIAL EVENTS 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 



Here is what you missed! 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 

Oktoberfest 



SPECIAL EVENTS 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is time to start planning your holiday 
party!  Let us help!     

 

Holiday Parties  

Private Luncheons & Dinners 

Business Meetings 

Wedding Receptions 

Rehearsal Dinners 

Anniversary & Birthday Parties 

Retirement Celebrations 

School Events 

Baby & Bridal Showers 

 

Call the office at 479.443.3131 today! 

Holiday 
Parties 



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 

 

  

 

 
 

1 
 

 

2 
 

Prime Rib 
Nights   

3 
 

Campout! 
 

4 

Sunday  
Brunch 

5 

Club Closed 

6 

Yoga 9AM 

7 
 

Yoga 9AM 

Family Night  

8         
 

 

9 

 

Prime Rib 
Nights   

10 

 

11 

 

12 

Club Closed 

13 

Yoga 9AM 

14 

Yoga 9AM 

Family Night  

Golf Forum 

15 
 
 

  
      

16 

 

Prime Rib 
Nights   

17 

 

Scotch & 
Steaks 

 

18 

 

19 

Club Closed 

20 
 

 

Yoga 9AM 

21 

Yoga 9AM 

Thanksgiving 
To Go Pick Up 

22  

 

Closed              

23 

 
Prime Rib 

Nights   

24 

  

25             

 

26 

Club Closed 

27 

 

Yoga 9AM 

28 

Yoga 9AM 

Family Night  

29 30 

 
Prime Rib 

Nights 

 

November 2018 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 

fayettevillecc.com 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:  Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 

Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 


